
         
 

September 23, 2022 
 

Dear ASD-N Families, 

The provincial government has declared September 30 a provincial holiday in 
recognition of the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation. The day honours the lost 
children and survivors of the residential school system, as well as their families and 
communities. There will be no school for students K-12 next Friday, September 30, 
2022. 

Read more from the Province of New Brunswick here. 

Thank you, 

Dean Mutch, Acting Superintendent 
Anglophone North School District  
               

https://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/news/news_release.2022.09.0514.html

